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“We would like to begin by acknowledging that we are on Treaty 6 traditional territories in Alberta of the many First

Nations, Métis, and Inuit whose footsteps have marked these lands for centuries.”

General Announcements:

June is Pride Month!
Why are there different Pride Flags?

The Straight Ally Flag: The black and white stripes represent cisgender and heterosexual people. Combined
with the pride flag, this can be used to show support and allyship without appropriating a different flag. Allies
and accomplices play an important role in fighting for the rights of members of the LGBTQ2S community.

Exam Info:  All regular final exams will be in the Banner Gym!  All Diploma Exams will be in the North Gym!
***PLEASE ENSURE that you do not have your phone or any electronic devices (ie. Smart Watches) on

your person when entering the examination venue.  Lockers are still accessible throughout the exams!
***PLEASE ENSURE that you have your STUDENT ID or LICENCE with you to enter the exam area, and

once you have, please make sure it’s face up on your desk while taking the diploma/exam.

Aboriginal Studies Students:  Due to exams, all students who use the Culture Room Today and Thursday
will be relocated to the FLI Room - Upstairs by the computer lab wing.  Mrs. Neil and Mrs. Shepherd will be
there to support the space.  Thank you to the FLI students for letting us share this space with them.  Hiy

Locker Room - Attention to all students that have a locker in the Phys.Ed. locker room!  You must have your
locker cleaned out and your lock turned into the PE office by Friday June 24. Any forgotten items will be
cleaned out, washed, and donated to Goodwill the following week.

GSA - Spectrum- Last GSA meeting of the year is Thursday @ lunch in room 218!

Library News - All borrowed library books are overdue. Please return them ASAP.  Thank you!!

Textbooks - Textbooks and novel studies must be returned on or before the day of your final exam.
It is not your teacher’s responsibility to return them.  Students who do not return them on the day
of the final exam will be asked to go home/call home for them.


